

# Q-group Minutes

April 16, 2018

5:30-7:30 PM

## Parish Board Feedback

- Mike shared that the Parish Board indicated we should plan to publish what we learned from this summary; however, we should not rush and we do not need to share the verbatims.
- The big encouragement was to make sure we are focused on the long-term and how to make sure the GA parish thrives for the next 125 years. There was some concern that our focus might shift toward trying to fixing today's issues.

## Observations about the Survey

Committee members shared the items that stood out to them in the survey, specifically in the comments that were made

This information will be shared at a later date with the entire parish community

## Cornerstone Document

- Following our discussion on the Board Survey, there was a discussion on the overall structure of the Parish Board and the Parish Service Organizations, as it was confusing.
- In the review, it was clear the board governance materials are outdated, very few people know about them, and most people do not know who the Parish Board President is. There was also a discussion on how a structure had previously existed.
- There is a lack of understanding about succession planning, and how to get involved on the Board.
- Greg and Tiffany confirmed that they will be including parish structure recommendations under their pillar of research.

## Next Meeting

- In the next meeting, Greg, Bradley, and Tiffany will lead a discussion on their pillar of research. We discussed a discussion template, which Mike agreed to draft and send to that committed.
- We agreed to hold off on publishing the survey until the Fall.
- We agreed we would like to have an Open Forum, but we will need to change our approach to get stronger Parish engagement.